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Dear Constituents,  
 
The Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) National Board of Directors recently held 
a virtual meeting. The Committees of the Board presented their reports, and discussion was held on old 
and new business.  
 
At this meeting, the National Board of Directors approved offering the Unlimited and Up to 25 
Membership Package prices as permanent affiliation options. In addition, they approved moving Middle 
Level and Urban Membership out of the pilot phase to be offered as permanent affiliation options. FCCLA’s 
membership will vote on the price of the packages at the 2023 National Leadership Conference (NLC) in 
Denver, Colorado. The National Board of Directors is pleased to offer these affiliation options to have 
accessible and inclusive membership for all youth leaders in Family and Consumer Sciences education.  
 
The Executive Committee reported on the one-time $10 registration fee increase for 2023 NLC due to 
labor and union costs and a risk-based support parameters summary that will be presented at the 2023 
State Advisers Management Meeting (SAMM). The Communications and Membership Committee gave 
an update on the Ultimate Chapter Award and defining Post-Secondary Membership. The Finance 
Committee reviewed the monthly financial statements. The Program Committee discussed the two 
Industry Immersions being offered in the spring of 2023, the progress of the Education & Training Task 
Force, and an update on the rewriting of the Families First National Program. Registration reports were 
also shared for the 2022 Capitol Leadership and National Fall Conference. The Inclusion, Access, Equity, 
and Diversity Committee provided an update on their work for the year so far and their goals as we 
advance into 2023. The National Executive Council shared progress on awarding the Ultimate Leadership 
Funds, and their partner meetings during Capitol Leadership were highlighted.  
 
Additional business discussed:  

 The locations for the 2026 and 2027 National Leadership Conferences were discussed, and 
information will be shared with constituents once it is finalized.  

 An FCCLA Bylaws Review Timeline was presented and will be shared with constituents when 
approved.  

 
The National Board of Directors will meet again on January 25, 2023, at 3:00 PM ET following SAMM to 
continue the work of the organization.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Gayla Randel  
2022-2023 National Board of Directors Chair  
Gayla.Randel@mt.gov  
(406) 431-2117 
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